
The following District 5 leagues will be offering 2022 Fall 
Ball:

● RoadRunner Little League will be offering baseball in Tee 
Ball through Juniors. Registration is open. Click here for more 
info. 

● Lobo Little League will be offering baseball in all divisions as 
well as Challenger division. Registration will open in July. 

● Zia Little League will be offering baseball and softball. 
Individual & team registration is available. Registration will 
open in July. 

*Information will be updated as it becomes available.
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